
 

 

 

 

 

March 13, 2020 

Dear OLOL Family: 

We continue to closely monitor updates on the Coronavirus.  In the event that OLOL needs to close for 

an extended period of time, detailed information for distance learning will be provided to students and 

parents. 

This afternoon the students will be taking home books and school supplies, should a shutdown decision 

be made before Monday. 

We will follow the guidance of the Archdiocese of Miami and health officials to determine whether or 

not we move to a distance learning model. 

We are in this together.  This too shall pass. 

God is good… 

 

The Administration Team 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 

14000 SW 112 Street 

Miami, FL  33186 

(305)386-8446 


